
Confessions: 5.00pm Saturday (HA), after masses on the 1st Sunday of the month,  
Thursdays (HF) (usually) during adoration. 

[HA= Holy Angels, Ash and HF= Holy Family, Farnham] 

Offertory 
Holy Family  
1st October    £250.00 
      
Holy Angels 
1st October    £223.49 
 
There is a second collection this week for CAFOD 
Harvest Fast Day (Friday 6 October) 

Future events 
Saturday 14th October 7.00pm Holy Angels, Ash: Quiz 
evening with fish and chip supper (indicate if a 
vegetarian option is required). If you can a £5 donation 
should cover the cost of the meal. You may bring your 
own drinks. There is a sign up sheet at the back of both 
churches for numbers so we can pre-order the food. 
Also if you are preforming teams can you indicate this. 

Sacramental Programs 
If there are any adult candidates for confirmation or 
reception into the Catholic Church can they please 
contact the parish office or make themselves known to 
Dcn John or Father Robin. 

Parish Film Nights 
The last 2017 film night date is Fri 17 Nov.  

These are held at Holy Family, but everyone from both 
parishes are welcome. Don’t forget to put them in your 
diary. 7.30 - 7:45 pm. Please bring a suggested 
donation of £5  which will cover licensing, snacks and a 
generous provision of wine. All welcome 

Last film for film night 2017 will be 
"The Book of Eli" starring Denzel Washington and Gary 
Oldman. 

Thirty years after war turned the world into a wasteland, 
a lone warrior named Eli (Denzel Washington) marches 
across the ruined landscape, carrying hope for 
humanity's redemption. Only one other man (Gary 
Oldman) understands the power of what Eli carries, and 
he is determined to take it for himself. Though Eli prefers 
peace, he will risk death to protect his precious cargo, 
for he must fulfill his destiny to help restore mankind. 

Some violence but a deep and rewarding watch. 
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Holy Angels, Ash GU12 6LU
www.holyangelsash.org
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Holy Family, Farnham GU9 0LH
www.holyfamilyfarnham.org

Sat 7 Oct 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass  The Holy Angels Peter Bradley (RIP)

Sun 8 Oct 9.15am 
11.00pm

HF 
HA

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Mass  

Missa Pro Populo 

Mon 9 Oct No Mass

Tue 10 Oct 9.30am HF Mass  St Paulinius of York

Wed 11 Oct 9.10am 
9.30am 
Noon

HA 
HA 
HA

Rosary 
Mass  St John XXIII 
Funeral Mass

The Roach Family 

Richard Hirst (RIP)
Thur 12 Oct 6.15pm 

7.30pm
HF Adoration 

Mass  St Wilfred
Fri 13 Oct 9.30am HA Mass  St Edward the Confessor 100th Anniversary of miracle at Fatima 

Sat 14 Oct 5.30pm HA Vigil Mass 

Sun 15 Oct 9.15am 
11.00pm 
12:30pm

HF 
HA 
HA

28th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
Mass  
Baptism

Missa Pro Populo 
 
Nathan Barber

                            Parish Office: 65 Ash Church Road, Ash,  Surrey, GU12 6LU  Parish Office Tel: 01252 321422 
                                E-mail: holyofficesurrey@gmail.com       Father Robin Farrow Tel: 01252 321422  

                                                                                                                       Deacon – John Edwards Tel:  01252 405453   (home number) 
The Arundel and Brighton Diocesan Trust is a Registered Charity No. 252878
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CAFOD 
Family Nature Walk.  To further develop the 
‘sustainability' element of Live Simply we are proposing 
a Family Nature walk to raise our awareness of creation 
locally. It will take about one hour at a gentle pace. Start 
from church and follow a flat path (pushchair-friendly). 
Short quiz. Bring small plastic bag for children to collect 
specimens (leaves, flowers on ground) to research at 
home. Or simply draw things you see. Bring items to 
church the following Sunday for a collage. We will meet 
today after Mass 8th October in St Mary’s room. 

CAFOD Harvest Collection. There will be a short talk 
at all Masses this weekend. Your donation will assist 
poor farmers like Edelmira. There are gift envelopes for 
claiming Gift Aid in the pews.  Cash donations are 
welcome, too. These may be placed in the collection 
basket after Mass this, or next, week.  

CAFOD Fast Day Soup Lunch. Friday 20th October, 
12.30 p.m. We welcome prizes for the raffle. 

Rohingya crisis appeal. You can donate directly to 
CAFOD at cafod.org.uk/RohingyaCrisis or by calling 
08085 858 885. 

Live Simply Banner.  Please bring any recyclable 
materials (plastic, fabric, cardboard, buttons, etc). 
Families are especially invited to assist with making the 
banner on Sunday 5th November after Mass. 

Food bank.  Please place items (list available from 
Fairtrade stall) in the white basket. Be aware that there 
needs to be a good sell-by date.  

Live simply ’Tip for the week’: Save energy - turn off 
lights and lamps in rooms not being used. 

Outdoor Reflection Area. Thank you for your bulb 
donations, which have been planted around the crucifix. 
We look forward to next Spring!. 

Live simply Prayer. This is now printed on the 
bookmark in your Mass book. 

CAFOD MPC Training 21st October 
Could you ensure that the voices of the world’s poorest 
and most vulnerable people are heard in the corridors of 
power? Please consider becoming a CAFOD MP 
Correspondent . We have a training session for anyone 
who is interested at St Joan of Arc Church Tilford road 
Farnham GU9 8DJ on Saturday 21st October from 10am 
to 1pm . To book your place please contact Jo on 01252 
329385 or email jlewry@cafod.org.uk
 
CAFOD Office volunteer 
Do you have a few hours free during the week to 
volunteer in the CAFOD Portsmouth office at St Mary’s 
church Aldershot GU12 4RX. Office volunteers help with 
a range of administrative tasks from data entry to 
contacting volunteers. If you are computer competent 
and happy using Word and Excel then please contact Jo 
on 01252 329385 or email jlewry@cafod.org.uk for more 
information. 

Bible Timeline 
Following on from our Big Picture course we will run 
another course, date to be confirmed. The Big Picture 
course picked out themes from the Bible in order to build 
a ‘big picture’ of the scriptures. This time we are 
planning to look at the Quick Journey Through the Bible 
a course that helps us get a better overview of the books 
of the bible and the way they relate to each other. It 
should work well as a follow up for those who 
participated in last years course and be accessible to 
everyone else as well. 

We have decided to run these sessions over two 
Saturdays in the new year 27 January and 10 February, 
from 9.30am - 1.30pm finishing with a shared lunch. 

Compendium of the Catechism 
4. Is the light of reason alone sufficient to know the 
mystery of God? 

In coming to a knowledge of God by the light of reason 
alone man experiences many difficulties. Indeed, on his 
own he is unable to enter into the intimacy of the divine 
mystery. This is why he stands in need of being 
enlightened by God’s revelation, not only about those 
things that exceed his understanding, but also about 
those religious and moral truths which of themselves are 
not beyond the grasp of human reason, so that even in 
the present condition of the human race, they can be 
known by all with ease, with firm certainty and with no 
admixture of error. 

Holy Angels Narthex/Lobby 
We warmly welcome children at all our masses, and 
both our churches run Children’s Liturgy suitable for 
children from 4yrs old to First Holy Communion on most 
Sundays. With younger children it is usually best to keep 
them with you in church so they can get used to the 
music and worship. You are welcome to bottle or breast 
feed babies. If you do need to take them out for a 
moment there is both sound and video of the mass in 
the narthex so you can follow the mass until you come 
back into the church. 

100 Club 
We have had to temporarily suspend the monthly draws 
100 club thanks to an administrative error by the bank - 
a direct debit was set up on the account by an unknown 
third party via the internet. Once this has been remedied 
by the bank and the sums placed back into the account 
by the direct debit guarantee scheme, the draw will then 
resume.  
 
In order to relaunch the club, Caroline is thinking of 
rolling over the missed months into one jackpot draw, 
with 1st, 2nd & 3rd prize winners. Could members let 
her know if they would be happy with this arrangement. 

Deputy Headteacher 
The governors of St Hugh of Lincoln Catholic Primary 
School in Knaphill are looking for a Deputy Headteacher 
to join the school with effect from 1 January 2018.  This 
is an exciting opportunity for a committed and practising 
Catholic teacher and leader to join this successful 
school in the Xavier Catholic Education Trust.  Further 
information can be found at: https://
www.xaviercet.org.uk/vacancies.html 
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